
St Thomas’ Church, August 2025 

BADMINTON AT ST THOMAS’ CHURCH FAQ 

Q: What facilities do you have for playing 
badminton? 

A: The upper floor has space for 1 court. We have a full-size net and 
court markings. The mats remain on the floor for badminton and 
help to indicate the layout of the court. 

Q: When is the court available to hire? 

A: Weekdays (times vary)* and Saturdays. There is an existing 
badminton group on Tuesdays at 7.30pm which people are 

welcome to join, or you can set up your own group on a different day. 

Q: How much does it cost to hire? 

A: £22 per hour payable by bank transfer, which can be shared with friends. 

Q: Are children allowed to play? 

A: No, this is for ages 18+ only. 

Q: Can we play just occasionally? 

A: We’d like to hire to people who are committed to playing regularly; we will ask you to sign 
hire and safeguarding agreements and be responsible for the building during the period of 
hire.  

Q: Can I wear outdoor shoes on the mats? 

A: No, only indoor shoes or socks. 

Q: Can I come and have a look? 

A: Yes, this can be arranged with the churchwarden. 

Q: How can I book? 

A: Contact admin@charlton.church 

*Times the court is available: 

Mondays before 6.15pm & after 8.15pm | Tuesdays before 5.45pm | Wednesdays any time 

Thursdays any time | Fridays before 6.15pm & after 8.15pm | Saturdays any time 
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